
Sherwood Roadway Seal coating to begin Friday April 5th at 7 AM. 

Attention Residents: 

Please ensure all vehicles are removed from the construction areas by 7am, on the day 
that coordinates with your home on the map. These parking areas and roadways will be 
re- opened approx. 24 hours after initial closure. If your vehicle is not removed from the 
area, there is a chance it will be towed, at the owner’s expense. Please make arrangements 
for your vehicle on the designated days. 

Please do not move any traffic control devices. Be aware of wet sealer and be cautious 
where you step. Please make sure all sprinklers are turned off 24 hours before and remain 
off for 24 hours after sealing. The schedule is weather dependent. If work is delayed due 
to rain, it will proceed the following day and the schedule will correlate. We appreciate 
your patience with us while we work in your community.

Thank you, 
DG Management 

April 5 April 12 

April 9 April 16 

Schedule below indicates when each section of road will be closed. 
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